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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

 
       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear school families, 
 
We have had yet another fantastic week! We are 
so proud of your children and their excitement to 
learn! Thank you for sharing your children with us. 
 
We are always in need of volunteers to serve 
pizza, help in the library, assist with fundraising and 
PTO events, and more. Please call the school 
office if you are interested in volunteering in one of 
these areas.  
 
In our Sunday Gospel, Jesus shares God’s love as 
he overcomes social barriers and heals through 
touch. In a time of stringent purity laws, this was a 
bold act of mercy. Illness and disability were seen 
as a sign of the presence of sin. Jesus reaches 
beyond this boundary, healing the broken and 
demonstrating his love for the marginalized. May 
we show kindness and love to others. These small 
miracles bring God’s light to the places of darkness 
in our world. (taken from Living With Christ, 
September 2021, p. 68) 
 
We begin our Diocesan required testing program 
(Measures of Academic Success) next week. 
Students in grades 2 - 8 will take one test per 
week. Second and third graders will take tests in 
reading, math and language arts, while fourth 
through eighth graders will take reading, math, 
language arts, and science. Please encourage your 
son or daughter to take time on the tests to do the 
best that they can. Teachers are very sensitive to 
the amount of time at a given testing session and 
will allow children to take breaks when needed.  
 
Please don’t ever hesitate to reach out to us if you 
have any questions about anything. We are here to 
help.  
 
I hope everyone has a safe and fun Labor Day 
weekend. The weather looks great!  

 
. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

SEPTEMBER 
6 No school.  Happy Labor Day!!! 
14 PTO meeting @ 6:00 in the school 
16 Board of Directors meeting @ 6:30 in the school 
22 First Day of fall 
OCTOBER 
20 Picture Day 
22 No School due to Professional Development  
 

 

 

While visiting with people over the 
weekend, don’t forget to sell your 

candy bars! 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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What is Scrip? 
Scrip is simply ordering gift cards from our 

program here at school to use for your 
shopping, gasoline, etc. You will then 

receive a kickback on your tuition for the 
next school year, as the retailers offer a 

percentage kickback to nonprofit 
organizations, like our school. There are 
many, many retailers available. This year 
alone, one family saved $231.58 dollars 

just by using gift cards to make purchases. 
Please call the school for more information 

or email Krysta Russell at 
k_russell@live.com. (We also keep many 

retailer cards on hand.) 

 

News from the Franciscan Life Process Center 
 

It’s time to register for the Franciscan Rhythms Trail Run on 

Saturday, Oct. 2 at the Franciscan Life Process Center, 11650 

Downes St. NE.  The Center provides music therapy to members 

of the West Michigan community. Many of our clients receive a 

variety of therapies, and families often need help with the 

financial burden as music therapy is not yet generally covered by 

medical insurance. Our fundraising goal for this year is $30,000 

which will ensure that we can provide Music Therapy access for 

all. Go to runsignup.com/franciscanrhythmstrailrun for more 

information. 

 

Are you preparing for marriage or looking into Natural Family 

Planning (NFP) options? The Franciscan Life Process Center 

invites you to Introduction to Natural Family Planning (NFP) 

on Sept. 20  from 6:30 - 8:00 pm at the Grand Rapids campus, 

654 Davis Ave., NW, Grand Rapids, MI 49504. This one-time 

session covers the basics of how NFP works and highlights the 

differences between methods. Cost: $25/individual and 

$40/couple Go to https://introtonfp.eventbrite.com to register. 

 
 

Fall is in the air so it's time to clean up the gardens at the 

Franciscan Life Process Center, 11650 Downes St. NE 

Lowell.  Site manager Cris Ritsema and others will be trimming, 

weeding, and raking to get the land ready for winter on 

September 23 from 9:00 am – 1:00 pm  Go to 

https://firstdayfallvolunteer.eventbrite.com  

 

  

 
   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday, Sep. 4, 4:30 PM (SJ)  
 
Saturday, Sep. 4, 7:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, Sep. 5, 8:30 AM (SM) 
 
Sunday, Sep. 5, 11:00 AM (SC)  
 
Monday, Sep. 6 Labor Day, no service 

Tuesday, Sep. 7 6:30 PM (SJ) Mass 
Wednesday, Sep. 8 8:00 AM (SC) 5-8 
Thursday, Sep. 9 9:00 AM (SJ) Mass 
Friday, Sep. 10 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

 

 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

 
 

Virtue Corner 

 

 

The virtue we are focusing 

on is 

kindness.  

.  
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